
August is StarCARE Month  
 
StarCARE is not a fund under the Foundation. It is a service for our 
members. StarCARE responds to requests for assistance from members. 
Upon receipt of a request for assistance, StarCARE personnel investigate 
the request and determine the appropriate committee, charity, or 
organization to which to refer the request. StarCARE personnel provide the 
necessary contact information to the requester. If the requester is referred 
to a California Eastern Star charity, StarCARE directs a report to the 
committee or charity. StarCARE personnel may also refer to an outside 
organization regarding any request. 

To seek assistance or just for more information about StarCARE, contact 
them at (800) 567-CARE or (800) 567-2273. 


